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Los Angeles County to Host Public Hearings on Updated Election Administration Plan 

LOS ANGELES – Los Angeles County Registrar-Recorder/County Clerk (RR/CC) will host six public hearings 

on the County’s updated Election Administration Plan (EAP) and will provide interpretation in the 

County’s six newly supported languages.  

The updated EAP includes an overview of the November 2020 General Election and will highlight 

changes from EAP presented prior to the March 3, 2020 Presidential Primary Election.  

In compliance with Election Code 14201, Los Angeles County now provides language support in Bengali, 

Burmese, Gujarati, Indonesian, Mongolian, and Telugu. Each public hearing will engage and educate 

voters who speak these languages. 

Although each meeting is geared for a specific language community, the meetings are open to anyone. 

To learn more about the EAP and to see meeting dates and hours please visit our website.  

The mission of the Registrar-Recorder/County Clerk is to serve Los Angeles County by providing essential 

records management and election services in a fair, accessible and transparent manner. For more 

information, visit lavote.net and follow us on Twitter @LACountyRRCC. 
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